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Nursery Sports Day 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year the nursery children are going to have their sports day 

on Tuesday 18th June 2024, from 10:45 – 11:30am on the school’s 

main playground (the yard entered via the Derbyshire Lane gate). 

  

All the children who attend on a Tuesday will be put into teams. 

Please see the table below. If your child does not attend nursery on a Tuesday morning, and 

you would like them to take part, please let Mrs Grant know. 

  

During sports day we would like your child to wear the correct colour t-shirt for their 

team, shorts/leggings, and suitable sports footwear. Please ensure your child has a water 

bottle, sun cap and has had sun cream applied if the weather is nice! 

  

If you require any other information, please see a member of staff and we look forward to 

seeing you there! 

  

Kindest Regards,  

Mrs Grant  

(Nursery Teacher)   
Nursery Teams. 

Blue Red White 

Kaina Nye Finn 

Flora Ava Joey 

Annabelle Deen Charlotte 

Miles Adam Penny 

Jess Billy Maya 

Gabriella Tyler Marvin 

Elise   

 


